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ROAD COMMISSION TO HOLD OPEN INTERVIEWS

The County Road Commission Wants You to Know . . .

The Van Buren County Road Commission is now hiring several Road Maintenance Employees and a Right-of-Way
Superintendent.  Consider joining our team of diverse individuals with a wide range of talent, experience and
education!  The Van Buren County Road Commission offers a competitive compensation package that includes base
wages, overtime eligibility, and a comprehensive benefit package.  Applications, job descriptions, and job summaries
can be found on our website at vbcrc.org/jobs.  

Open interviews will be held on September 26th from 5PM to 7PM for those interested in an evening walk-in
employment opportunity.  Potential applicants are encouraged to complete an application prior to arrival or allow 30
minutes to complete onsite.

Applications will continue to be accepted through September 29th with traditional interviews planned for
October 3rd and 4th. 

The Van Buren County Road Commission is an Equal Opportunity Employer.
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